
McCall and Ferrara Discuss Pope’s New Motu Proprio against the
Traditional Mass
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CFN Editor-in-Chief Brian McCall talks with Christopher Ferrara, a longtime friend and
contributor to CFN, about Pope Francis’ new Apostolic Letter Traditionis Custodes (July 16,
2021) by which the Pope attempts to abrogate (or, at best, strictly limit) the Traditional
Latin Mass.

This video was recorded for The Fatima Center and is posted here with permission.
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